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Disclaimer  

University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust will at all times 
actively support, encourage and develop the services provided by volunteers.  

We are committed to treating our volunteers with respect and courtesy and 
ensuring they receive appropriate training for the placements they volunteer for.  

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children, 
young people and vulnerable adults, and expect all staff and volunteers to share 
this commitment.  

You have a responsibility for helping to reduce hospital acquired infections.  

This is not a contractual relationship between University Hospitals Bristol and 
Weston NHS Foundation Trust and the volunteer 


